BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 20th of July 2025  
Priest on duty Sunday July 20th:    Fr. Gerard Finucane 087 - 0554874

SUNDAY,  July 20th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Thomas Madden, Lower Kilgarvan, Ballylongford whose anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY, July 27th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Noreen Kennelly, Kilgarvan, Ballylongford whose anniversary occurs at this time

· Padraig Madden, Kilgarvan, Ballylongford whose anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   

Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €905.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.


RECENTLY DECEASED:  
Please remember in your prayers Joan O’Carroll, Doonferris, Lisselton who died recently and whose funeral took place here this week.  
May she rest in peace.

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK:  
The third Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock will take place on Saturday 23rd of August 2025. Please note the date and consider taking part in this special time of prayer and reflection at Ireland's National Marian Shrine. 
Due to high demand Listowel Parish are looking into a second bus to Knock.
For more information contact the Listowel Parish Office before next Friday, July 25th on 068 – 21188 or email listowel@dioceseofkerry.ie.

ST. PATRICK’S PONTICICAL UNIVERSITY, MAYNOOTH:
Applications are still open at St Patrick's Pontifical University, Maynooth for programmes in Theology and Pastoral Liturgy (Higher Diploma/Diploma options).
Visit their website for more details at www.sppu.ie/courses.

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.30 -13.30   Phone 087 – 6538782.
